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As a victim of deliberate medical malpractice, I support expansion Oregon's right of 

action for such claims. If anything, this bill does not go far enough and is limited to 

one very specific injury. 

 

In other states, the statute of limitations starts ticking when the plaintiff first discovers 

the injury. We are only just beginning to discover the long-term cardiovascular 

impacts of so-called "covid" "vaccines" which were heavily pushed by the evil OHA 

and the cronies aligned with the predatory and fraudulent "healthcare" providers who 

have formed a coalition in opposition to this bill. Hernia meshes are the tip of the 

iceberg when it comes to harmful medical practices. 

 

Studies show doctors are the most blind to iatrogenic harm. They are also the most 

authority minded of all professionals. Given the deference to authority and 

government-funded propaganda that any questioning of that authority is "harmful 

misinformation" even when it is not, many individuals come to the realization they 

were harmed by a medical intervention very late. This is especially true of psychiatric 

drugs. 

 

Holding "healthcare professionals" to account for the interventions they peddle 

through liability and right of action in the courts is good public policy. It will help reign 

in a corrupt and toxic profession that has gone off the rails. 


